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Mr Paul Jones 
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Tēnā koe Mr Jones 

  
Transfer of Request for Official Information (Our Ref: OIA/0141) 

 
Thank you for your official information request on 30 August 2021. 
  
This is to let you know that following consultation with Data Ventures, today we transferred 
your request to Statistics NZ under section 14(b) of the Official Information Act 1982. This is 
because the subject matter of your request is more closely connected with the functions of 
Statistics NZ.   
 
We have provided Statistics NZ with a copy of your request and your contact details and you 
should expect a response from them in due course. 
 
The contact email address is:  info@stats.govt.nz 

 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

Joanna Hayward 
General Counsel 
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